
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 30 April 2021 
 

Disposal of bulk items 

Please ensure that bulk items such as sofas or white goods are disposed of 

responsibly by leaving them at the recycling collection point outside Gt Arthur 

House basement.  If you require directions, please contact the estate office.  

Alternatively, you can arrange a collection with the recycling section by phoning 

020 7606 3110 as well as ordering more recycling bags. 

 

Use of refuse chutes 

Please ensure that you do not put oversized or other inappropriate objects down 

the refuse chutes, as this can lead to severe blockages which sometime require 

the assistance of external contractors to clear. 

 

Temporary Parking 

At present, we are still only allowing temporary parking for contractors and not 

general visitors.  This is in the interest of maintaining social distancing. 

 

Recycling 

The recycling bag collection days are on Mondays and Thursdays excluding 

bank holidays. Please do not put bags outside your flats on any other days. 

Cardboard boxes should be broken down and placed inside the large bags for 

collection.  Please note that polystyrene, single use plastic and shredded paper 

are not recyclable! 

 

Bank holiday 

As Monday 3 May is a bank holiday, the estate office will be closed and reopen 

on Tuesday 4 May.  We wish our residents a happy weekend. 

 

 

 

❖ Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 
❖ Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

❖ Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

❖ Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       
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